

2022-05-10 Meeting notes

Date

10 May 2022

Attendees

- [Elisa Kendall](#)
- [John Nowlin](#)
- [John Gemski](#)
- [Jefferson Braswell](#)

Agenda

- 1) Use Case reminder
- 2) Where we are on our road map.
- 3) Open Action Items
- 4) JIRA Issues Review - <https://jira.edmcouncil.org/projects/DER/issues/DER-10?filter=allopenissues>
- 5) Todays content discussion.

- 6) For next week.

Proceedings:

Most of our discussion today was about "ease of use" of FIBO for various kinds of users - ways in that we could potentially add to the FIBO Viewer. It would be great to add a kind of cookbook, that would allow a user to enter their area of interest, such as swaps, be able to download a subset of FIBO that includes everything a swap inherits and everything that inherits from swap, but nothing that one doesn't need for that perspective, and then have instructions on how to load that subset ontology into Protege, for example - for newbies. This goes back to Dean's tree shaker idea - to create slices or viewpoints of a large ontology like FIBO to help people focus on what they really are interested in and need in a prototype application.

We also discussed a few issues in flight - DER-125, to complete the work on the UTI, eliminating deprecated elements (DER-128), and DER-126 - cleaning up the swap events, which we will work on over the coming week or so.

Decisions:

Action items

